
Barry Hollick 

I am seeking re‐election to the Public School Board.  I am doing this with the encouragement 
and support of my fellow trustees.  My educational background and experience are viewed as 
valuable assets that enable me to meaningfully contribute to the ongoing success of our school 
division. 

I have been a lifelong resident of Prince Albert and I have had a lengthy association with our 
Public School system – as a student, as a teacher, and presently as a trustee.  

Having attended the University of Saskatchewan, I received my B.A., B.Ed., and M.Ed. 
degrees.  During my career I have acquired valuable experience through my involvement in 
educational organizations.  Locally, I served as President of the PA Teachers’ Association; 
provincially, I served as a Councilor with the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation; and 
nationally, I served as a Children’s Advocate for the Canadian Teachers’ Federation.  I also 
served as a member of the University of Saskatchewan Senate for six years   These were all 
valuable experiences for me as a trustee. 

I was honored to serve as our Board Chair for eleven years.  During that time our Board won 
the Premiers’ Award for Excellence and Innovation for promoting student trusteeship and 
Student Voice. I will continue to advocate for additional funding for vulnerable students.  Our 
Board is very proud of our staff and administration which is second to none.  We all work to 
provide all of our students with the opportunity to achieve success. 

I hope I can count on your continued support. 

 

Contact 

36 Guy Drive, Prince Albert, SK 
306-922-2491 (C) 306-930-2779 

bwh@sasktel.net   


